
 

Pike Lake School Newsletter 

November 2, 2021 
Dates to Remember: 

Nov 5 – No School – Teacher Prep/PD 

Nov. 8 & 9 – Phone Progress Conferences 

Nov. 8 – Winter Fundraiser Due 

Nov. 11 – No School – Remembrance Day 

Nov 12 – No School 

Nov 19. – Truth and Reconciliation Activities 

Nov. 23 – Winter Fundraiser Pick-Up 

Nov. 26 – Progress Reports Home 

Nov. 29 – Time Travel Day – Dress as a person 

                                from the past or future 

 

Principal’s Message 

Dear Pike Lake Families, 

I hope you are well and enjoying the change of 

season. With two months of school complete, 

we are happy to see our students growing as 

learners and developing new friendships! We’ll 

get to share some of this growth on Nov 8th and 

9th when we’ll have our first round of progress 

conferences. We look forward to sharing 

examples of your child’s learning and discussing 

possible next steps to continue their growth. If 

you haven’t done so yet, please contact Char to 

sign up for a time. Once again, these progress 

conferences will be done over the phone; your 

child’s teacher will call at your scheduled time. 

Take care, Brian Knowles 

Parent- Teacher Progress Conferences 

Parent/student conferences will be held 

Monday, Nov. 8 and Tuesday, Nov. 9. 

Conferences will be conducted over the 

phone. 

Please contact the school to book your 

appointment. 

Call: 306-668-4808 

E-mail: pikelakeschool@spiritsd.ca 

WELCOME TO OUR SCHOOL! 

Students and staff of Pike Lake School 

would like to warmly welcome Ms. Jenna 

Atchison to our school. Ms. Atchison will 

be working at our school as an Educational 

Associate in the morning. Welcome to our 

school learning community!  

Morning Supervision 

Morning supervision on the playground starts at 

8:35am. Please ensure you are not dropping off 

your child before this time as there is no staff to 

supervise them. 

 

Rapid test kits are available. Please let us 

know if you would like a kit sent home. 



 

 

 

Contact Us: 

Email: pikelakeschool@spiritsd.ca 

Phone: 306-668-4808 

Website: 

blogs.spiritsd.ca/pikelakeschool/ 

Principal – Brain Knowles: 

                    brian.knowles@spiritsd.ca  

Heather Robertson:   

                     heather.robertson@spiritsd.ca 

Kim Picard:  

                    kimberley.picard@spiritsd.ca 

 

REMINDER 

With the fall season upon us, we 
know that there are temperature 

changes throughout the day – 
cool mornings and warm 

afternoons!  It is most important 
that the children be dressed 

appropriately AND in layers (like 
an onion!) to allow for these 

variant temperature changes.  We 
encourage you to please help your 
child be comfortable with these 

changing temperatures by 
ensuring proper clothing is worn 

to school every day. 
• Thank you to our SCC for 

sponsoring books for the classroom 

reading programs. 

• Thanks to Janice Sawatsky for her 

generous donations of pumpkins 

for our Halloween activities. 

Pike Lake students are selling beautiful Christmas plants to 

raise money to purchase reading resources for both home & at 

school. In addition, this fundraiser will also provide support to 

the outdoor learning initiatives. To order go to 

https://pikelake.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home  

Orders are due Monday, Nov 8 and will be delivered to the 

school on Tuesday, Nov. 23 
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